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Mr H. Ghaffari
Manager and Managing Director
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

Copy to: NPPD

On NCR No. 1513-2-3-00527
dated March 04, 2018

Dear Mr Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contract for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve
equipment for Bushehr NPP Unit-1 No. SP-BNPP-1-2017/309/1265-D dated May 2017
(The Contract).

We have received the IC-1 report No. 1513-2-2-00800 dated March 04, 2018
considering the Goods of JSC SNIIP (the Warehouse receipt No. 1513-2-1-417 dated
February 17, 2018). We have also received the Noncompliance report No. 1513-2-3-
00527 dated March 04, 2018 considering the safety classes of Resistance thermal
converters TCI19201, TCI19203, TCI19204 TCI19417.

We regret to inform you that the NCR No. 1513-2-3-00527 dated March 04 cannot be
approved by the Supplier. The aforementioned equipment with Safety class “4” was
delivered to the Customer according to the Appendix No.l to the Contract that was
signed by the Customer.

The Supplier has contacted the sub-contractor JSC SNIIP and the manufacturer JSC
NPP Etalon. The aforementioned equipment was manufactured in strict compliance
with the license CO-12-101-2123 dated July 10, 2014 and only with safety class “4H”.

Nevertheless, we fully understand the Customer’s concern. Therefore, to come to the
final solution, we kindly ask you to send us copies of technical documentation (passport,
certificate) that could clearly specify that the aforementioned equipment had been

delivered with safety classes “2VY”* and “3H”. /
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